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【ESG NEWS】2022.03 

 

 

1. Donation of surgical masks (N95) to local hospitals 

2. OSG offers booster vaccine for employees and families 

3. OSG sponsors Toyokawa Inari event in support of its local 

community 
4. Community contribution with San-en NeoPhoenix 

5.Receiving “Environmental Activity Award” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

March 7, 2022 

1.Donation of surgical masks (N95) to local hospitals 

 

OSG Corporation has donated surgical masks to local hospitals 
that are under pressure of the Covid-19 pandemic. 

OSG supplied masks to the Toyohashi city hospital, Toyokawa 
city hospital, and Shinshiro city hospital that are in constant need 
of surgical masks. 

OSG strives to contribute to medical personnel as well as the local 
community to maintain a safe and healthy environment. 

 

 

March 19, 2022 

2.OSG offers booster vaccine for employees and families 

OSG Corporation has provided a third dose of the Covid-19 
vaccine to its employees and family members this March. The 
vaccination was administrated by OSG’s in-house physicians and 
nurses in an efficient and safe manner. Approximately 1,800 



 

 

employees and family members received the booster shot across 
two days. 

OSG strives to maintain a healthy environment within the 
company and to contribute to local medical facilities to keep 
communities safe. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 20, 2022 

3.OSG sponsors Toyokawa Inari event in support of its local 

community 

OSG Corporation has become a sponsor of the YORUMO-DE 
event held at the Toyokawa Inari to stimulate the local economy, 
which has been strained by the Covid-19 pandemic. 

Toyokawa Inari (one of the three major Inari shrines in Japan) 
has suffered from a sharp decline in the number of worshipers 
due to the Covid-19 outbreak. OSG is headquartered in the city of 
Toyokawa and has vowed to support the YORUMO-DE event to 
revitalize the local economy and to increase the number of 
worshipers. 



 

Last year, YORUMO-DE gathered some 30,000 worshipers with 
success, and has become a regularly held event. 

It is OSG’s duty as a local business to contribute to a sustainable 
economy to better community development. 

 

 

 

 

 

Related information: http://inari-toyokawa.com/ 

 

March 20, 2022 

4.Community contribution with San-en NeoPhoenix 

OSG Corporation collaborated with San-en NeoPhoenix, a B. 
League professional basketball team based in the central region 
of Japan, during a home game at the Toyohashi City General 
Gymnasium on March 20, 2022 to promote equality and to 
contribute to local community growth. 

The event invited individuals with hearing disabilities and 
included an introduction of deaf basketball, sign language games, 
and the sale of goods by supporting facilities. 

OSG values the wellness of its local community and strives to 
contribute to ensure equality and eliminate discrimination. 

 

 



 

 

 

April 1, 2022 

5.Receiving “Environmental Activity Award” 

 

OSG Corporation (President: Nobuaki Osawa) has announced that it had an honor 

to receive the “Environmental Activity Award” by Japan Cutting & Wear-resistant 

Tool Association (JTA).  JTA has its own commendation system to award its 

members of which highly achieved in the environmental activities.  

 

This time, OSG has been awarded by its activity of “saving the energy used in the 

factories by switching the compressor between daytime and nighttime”.  This 

environmental initiative has been shared to the other members of JTA at the 

Environmental Activity Exchange Meeting, which is held annually. 

 

OSG will continue to adopt various environmental activities operated by other 

companies to accelerate its own activity to achieve Carbon Neutral. 
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